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Bobbie Walthall

To: Brandon McGuire
Subject: RE: Opening of a bar near my place of worship

From: Lorie Collins [mailto:ljdoglover23@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 14, 2014 7:57 PM 
To: Diane Trybom 
Subject: Opening of a bar near my place of worship 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
I attend Victory Bible Church at 1942 Massachusetts Street. During today's morning worship our pastor read a 
letter from your office informing us that a business which would be serving alcohol wants to open very near our 
church.  
I am writing to express my vehement opposition to this plan. I do not at all like the idea of such an enterprise 
being a mere 400 feet from our door. 
Therefore, I respectfully request that the city commission not allow such a business in the church neighborhood 
at this time or at any future time.  
Sincerely,  
Lorie Collins  
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Bobbie Walthall

From: Harris, Lisa M. <lharris@ku.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 9:46 PM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Letter to city commissioners about Hank Charcuterie

Dear City Commissioners, 
 
I support your granting a liquor license to Hank Charcuterie, on your agenda for your upcoming meeting. This 
business is a good neighbor and I think the addition of a limited selection of beer and wine will enhance their 
business  -- and amenities to the neighborhood in a low impact neighborhood friendly way. Our lots are 
smaller than average in this part of the Barker Neighborhood and I think an exception to the distance to 
Victory Bible Church is reasonable in this case. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Harris 
1540 New Hampshire St 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


